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Dear Chairman Beard and members of the Senate Education Committee,  
 
I am writing as a citizen and believe SB2295 is much needed legislation. This 
legislation will fund the education of the North Dakota student no matter where 
they are educated.  Yet, it will ensure the public school has adequate funds to 
operate based on a proration of non-public school funds which it will receive.  
This is excellent, well-thought out legislation.  This legislation finally brings the 
appropriation of education back into compliance with the North Dakota 
Constitution.  
 
Please give SB2295 a Do Pass.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Doug Sharbono 
1708 9th St S 
Fargo, ND 58103 


